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Dear Guest, 

You are warmly invited to attend the launch of 
 

TO END ALL WARS - The First World War Learning Programme for Norfolk 
 

Friday 28th March 
10.30am (11am start) – 12.30pm 

The Targetfollow Room, Norwich Theatre Royal 
 

Morning refreshments and lunch will be provided 
 
To commemorate the centenary of the First World War, Norwich Theatre Royal, with support 

from Norfolk County Council and generous funding from the Heritage Lottery Fund, has 
developed ‘To End All Wars’, a major new learning and performance programme aimed at 

schools and young people across Norfolk. 

The new website-based learning programme reveals the stories of six fascinating people 
who originated from, lived in or worked in the county during the period and is aimed at all 

schools across Norfolk through Key Stages 1-4. Materials include fact files, historical 
documents, questions/activities and a toolkit for schools to begin their own WW1 studies. 

The morning launch event will introduce you to the website-based learning programme and 
the project team and will introduce plans for a special centenary concert at the Theatre 

Royal this summer.  

Afternoon ‘drop in’ sessions are also being held between 1pm and 4pm at: 
 

 The Royal Norfolk Regimental Museum, The Shirehall, Norwich 
The Norfolk Heritage Centre, Norfolk and Norwich Millennium Library 

 The Norfolk Record Office, The Archive Centre, Norwich 
 
To confirm your attendance, please email j.fox@theatreroyalnorwich.co.uk by 

Friday 14th March with the name, position and organisation of any 
representative attending. 


